
All site holders will be given until Friday 20th October 2023 to:

1.	 Request a refund by providing details of the bank account they would 
like the refund paid into in an email to info@ballaratswapmeet.com.au 
or text message to 0487 175 996.

2.	 Request, in the event that the Swap Meet can be transferred to another 
organisation, that their pre-paid site fees and details be passed to that 
organisation.

3.	 Advise that they would like to donate the prepaid site fee(s) to the 
Rotary Foundation and receive a tax deduction.

If no response is received from a site holder within 3 months, then their 
prepaid fees will be passed onto the Rotary Foundation as a donation from 
the combined Rotary Clubs of Ballarat.
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